
















































































































From: Thiru Deepak <deeputhiru@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 1:55 PM 
To: Johnson, Lori <LJohnson@blainemn.gov> 
Subject: Safety Concern - Please Help - 125th and Jefferson 

 
Respected Madam, 
 
Greetings! 
 
My name is Deepak Gopalakrishnan and I live with my wife Thirupurasundari Krishmamurthy in 517, 122nd 
Ave NE, Blaine, MN - 55434 which is in Crescent Ponds Neighborhood. 
  
I’m writing because I have serious safety-related concerns should 121st Avenue be connected with Jefferson.  I 
welcome Hy-Vee to Blaine and would kindly request the city to look at the safety and security of its residents.   
 
I and my wife are proud residents of Blaine city for the past 15 years and love this city. We are very concerned 
about safety, security and the traffic into our neighbourhood with the proposed extension of 121st Ave into 
Jefferson street. There are kids running and playing in the streets. With this connection, no kids will be 
interested to play outside and families could move out if any incident occurs citing the security of our 
neighbourhood. We are a quiet neighbourhood with kids having lots of fun across all seasons. I and my wife 
enjoy watching them play around and it makes the day satisfying.  Especially during Halloween, there are so 
many kids in the street having fun going around the neighbourhood.  
  
My Concerns include: 
 
Connect 121st Ave to Jefferson St 

 Land use changes have meaningfully altered the amount of commercial development to this area 
resulting in far too much-expected traffic for a residential road.There are many young children in the 
area 

 The majority of new traffic coming through the neighbourhood will be specifically to visit Hy-Vee 
 Making our trip to Hy-Vee slightly more convenient is not worth the risk to our safety The only solution 

here is to ensure 121st Avenue is not connected to Jefferson Street. The safety of our children and 
neighbours is too important.  

 Noise pollution due to increase in traffic 
The only solution here is to ensure 121st Avenue is not connected to Jefferson Street.   
 
Overflow rain ditch behind our home 
 If this is kept open, is there a likelihood that Hy-Vee can dump waste due to its various facilities inside its 
compound in this drain causing ground and water pollution ending in health concerns and issues. What is the 
plan for this? 
  
Strangers in our backyard 
With the extension of 121st into Jefferson and with the available landscaping, there could be strangers walking 
in our backyard trying to cut into our neighbourhood.  A few years ago, there was an incident and the Blaine 
Police were called upon to help with the situation. What security measures would be taken to help avoid these 
kinds of incidents? 
 
Safety and Security of its Blaine residents should be topmost priority for the city along with bringing in new 
business to the community. I value and respect the city and its council members to make informed decisions.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
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Sincerely, 
Deepak and Thiru.  
 
























